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MEDIA RELEASE 

VIGILANCE AWARENESS WEEK BY BEML 

BEML Limited a Defence Public Sector Undertaking observing Vigilance Awareness 

Week across the company from 29th Oct 2018 to 3rd November 2018 with a theme 

““ERADICATE CORRUPTION – BUILD A NEW INDIA”.  

At its head quarters Shri Deepak Kumar Hota, Chairman & Managing Director, 

lighted the lamp and administered the pledge to mark the beginning of Vigilance 

Awareness Week. Shri R H Muralidhara, Director (Defence), Shri Suraj Prakash, 

Director (Finance), Shri Vidya Bhushan Kumar, Chief Vigilance Officer, Senior 

Executives were also present. 

In a week long programme, series of lecture programme, essay, slogan writing, and 

quiz competitions are being organised to create awareness on Eradication of 

Corruption. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BANGALORE 

DATE : 29-10-2018 


